
Memorandum – SAFETY Update  
5 March 2025 
 

To:  Club Presidents, Directors of Surf Sports, Powercraft Officers, Team Managers 

From:   SLSNSW Surf Sports  

Date:   5 March 2025 

Subject:  2025 NSW Surf Life Saving Championships – SAFETY Update  

 

This Memo outlines changes for Water Safety, Officials and Powercraft for THURSDAY 6 March 2025 

Only. Rosters below have been revised based on the reduction of the number of water areas. 

Any further changes to subsequent competition days will be communicated as they are confirmed. 

Powercraft 

Sign on requirements for club powercraft remain the same. Sign on will be at the compound situated 

halfway between North Steyne and Queenscliff SLSC’s. Crews are to sign on 45mins before their shift 

before then moving to undertake their shift at Shelly Beach. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

Water Safety 

Water Safety for Thursday 6 March 2025 will be required to sign on at Shelly Beach 30mins prior to 

the start of their shift. Water Safety are to present to the Water Safety Coordinator, located under 

the Officials Tent where they will be provided with their orange high vis rash shirt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Officials 

Officials appointed in Beach Area 1 & 2 for Thursday 6 March 2025 will remain as published with no 

alterations. 

Officials appointed in the Black & White area will be required to officiate at Shelly Beach in positions 

as published. 

Officials appointed in the Pink Area will be on standby should the need arise to fill or replace any 

appointed positions. 

Those appointed in the Black and White area and Beach 1 & 2 for Thursday 6 March 2025 will receive 

their officials’ shirts at sign on.  

All other officials will collect their shirts as required when signing on to subsequent shifts. 

 

Officials breakfast and sign on location and times will remain the same within Queenscliff SLSC. 

 

Please contact the Surf Sports Team at statechampionships@surflifesaving.com.au with any enquiries. 
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